
 

Position for a research technician in Molecular Cell Biology in Berlin 

 
The Haucke laboratory seeks to recruit a research technician in molecular cell biology to study how alterations in ion 
homeostasis in intracellular organelles contribute to the pathobiology of intellectual disability, autism and other 
related disorders [see: Lopez-Hernandez, T. et al (2020) Nat Cell Biol 22:815-2]. To this aim we combine CRISPR 
genome engineering, proteomics, and various microscopy approaches. The technician will be jointly supervised by 
Drs. Tania Lopez-Hernandez and Volker Haucke.  

 

Qualifications  

We seek highly motivated, ambitious, and talented technicians to join an enthusiastic and collaborative team in an 
outstanding scientific environment to perform research. Candidates should have received appropriate training as a 
laboratory assistant (BTA, CTA, MTA or alike) or, alternatively, a BSc degree in molecular biology. All applicants are 
expected to benefit from excellent written and oral communication skills and display a high personal motivation to 
excel in science. The working language is English.  

 

Research Environment  

The Leibniz-Forschungsinstitut für Molekulare Pharmakologie (FMP) is a non- university research institute that 
conducts basic research in molecular pharmacology and provides a vibrant and collaborative environment with state-
of- the-art facilities and employees from all over the world.  

 

Are you interested?  

Please submit your complete application documents, containing a letter with a personal statement describing your 
scientific accomplishments and your interests in our laboratory, your CV as well as contact information for 2 
references in electronic form as a single pdf-file via email to Dr. Tania Lopez- Hernandez (LopezHernandez@fmp-
berlin.de) or Prof. Volker Haucke (haucke@ fmp-berlin.de). Applications will be considered upon submission. The 
position is available from 1 September 2021 (or later) and is based on contracts for the civil service (TVöD). It will be 
time limited for an initial period of one year with the possibility of extension. For further information about the 
Institute and the Haucke department see www.leibniz-fmp.de/haucke  

 


